
 

 

 

Dear Neighbors, 

 

The Beloit Police Department, Beloit Area Crime Stoppers, and the Beloit Fire Department will 

collaborate with The Rock County Sheriff’s Office in the celebration of the 33rd National Night 

Out (NNO) on Tuesday, August 2, 2016. 

 

This year we are happy to co-host the NNO event with The Rock County Sheriff at Riverside 

Park in Beloit, Wisconsin from 5:00pm - 8:00pm. The Rock County Sheriff does a rotating NNO 

event and this year it is in the City of Beloit! There will be a variety of festivities and good food 

for the whole family. We encourage everyone to attend this special event and enjoy the 

comradery of your community partners and neighborhoods. There will be a shuttle service to 

assist in transportation.  

 

With the special event taking place this year at Riverside Park, the visits to individual 

neighborhoods this year may not be as many as in the past. As always, we continue to value the 

City of Beloit neighborhoods efforts and support them.  Our regular agenda for NNO will resume 

next year as usual.  

 

For those who would still like to participate in having an individual NNO block party on August 

2nd from 5:30-8:30 p.m., we ask residents in the neighborhoods throughout Beloit to lock their 

doors, turn on and display outside lights and spend the evening outside with their neighbors. Each 

neighborhood block will be responsible for planning special activities. Barricades will be 

available at no cost to the neighborhoods. 

 

National Night Out is designed to heighten crime and drug prevention awareness, as well as to 

generate support and participation in local anti-crime efforts. It is also a time to strengthen the 

neighborhood spirit and police community partnerships, and sends a message to criminals, letting 

them know neighborhoods are organized and are partnering with law enforcement to reduce 

crime, fear and disorder. 

 

All neighborhood blocks participating in this year’s National Night Out activities should register 

with the police department.  Applications are available at the Beloit Police Department, 100 State 

Street, and the Beloit Fire Station Headquarters, 1111 Church Street. They can also be located on 

the City of Beloit’s web site, www.beloitwi.gov, in the “Police Department” section. 

 

The deadline for registration is 5:00 p.m. on July 22, 2016. 

 

If you would like to participate in National Night Out, please complete the application and return 

it to the Beloit Police Department. We hope to have a large turn-out for that evening at the event 

as well as individual block parties.   

 

For more information on National Night Out activities, contact Officer Rick Sears at the Beloit 

Police Department at 364-6817. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

Officer Rick Sears 

Beloit Crime Stoppers Coordinator          

http://www.beloitwi.gov/

